
 

 

 

25 February 2021 

Online Family Bingo 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During these difficult times, we are limited to what we can do, but we are determined to do 
something to celebrate the return to school and we have decided on FREE Online Bingo! 
 

We will be live on Zoom 
Join in with the Family 

 
Thursday 4th March 2021 

Open zoom at 6.10pm to start 6.30pm 

4 games (line and full house prizes) 

1 Black out (full house prize only) 

 

We will be sending out bingo cards by mail, so we will need to know if you want to join in by 
12pm Tuesday 2nd March 2021. 

Please email Info@thepark.surrey.sch.uk or enquiries@thepark.surrey.sch.uk  to sign up. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mattie McCarthy (Assistant Head) 


